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Tuesday 5th April 2022,  

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Your child has been selected to represent New Valley at a Palace for Life Foundation’s football festival at Selhurst 

Park on Tuesday 7th June 2022. New Valley have selected 8 girls from Years 3 and 4 who will take part in fun football 

activities delivered by Palace for Life coaches in the grounds of Crystal Palace Football Club.  

They will need to wear their usual New Valley PE kit (white PE top, plain dark trousers/shorts and trainers) and bring 

shin pads and football boots as they will be playing on grass. Please ensure they have the correct kit as they will be 

representing the school and will need to look smart. They will also need to bring a water bottle and a healthy snack.  

The event will take place from 8:00-10:45. You will need to arrange transport for your child to attend the event. 

Unfortunately, parents are not allowed to spectate. Please ensure your child is at the venue by 8:10am. We will be 

travelling back to school as a group using public transport, returning to school in time for lunch.  

 

By giving permission for your child to attend the event, you are also agreeing for photographs/footage being taken 

to be used by Crystal Palace Football Club and partners’ websites, twitter accounts and other social media. 

Therefore, we cannot take any children that do not have permission to be on social media as we cannot guarantee 

this.  

 

Please inform us immediately if your child will / will not be attending. If you have any questions, please do not 

hesitate to ask.  

Kind regards,  

H. Wingrave 

Miss Wingrave 

PE Subject Leader and Outdoor Learning Lead  
 

 
Please return this slip by Friday 8th April 2022 
 
I give permission for __________________________ to attend the Palace for Life Foundation’s football festival at Selhurst Park 
on Tuesday 7th June 2022. I will drop my child at the venue at 8:00am and agree to my child travelling back to school using public 
transport.  
 
I understand that by giving permission for my child to attend the competition, I am also agreeing for photographs/footage being 
taken to be used by Crystal Palace football club and partners’ websites, twitter accounts and other social media. 
 
Contact details/ emergency contact: ________________________________________________________ 
 
Signed: ____________________________ Date: ____________ 
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